
My name is  

Henriette Imelda 

 and I am speaking on behalf of Climate Action Network.  

2014 MUST be the year of ambition and Parties have much to do.  

We need to increase pre - 2020 emission reduction targets and that is an 

obvious choice. The June Ministerial is a good deadline, though CAN 

is deeply disappointed with the backsliding of some developed 

countries which occurred at this session. It is important that parties 

build on proposals like the AOSIS proposal that can play a big role by 

initiating cooperative and participatory process focused on 

implementing renewable energy and energy efficiency solutions. Such 

proposals will help build broad coalitions of stakeholders who help in 

increasing mitigation ambition. 

It is important that parties agree on a pathway to fulfilling the $100 

Billion Commitment. Agreement on this will help pave the way for the 

2015 agreement and build momentum for all parties to prepare their 

post-2020 mitigation commitments and actions which must be tabled in 

2014. Here, parties should develop a short list of Convention-based 

equity indicators used by them in the preparation and review of 

proposed post-2020 commitments. 

CAN urges that parties reflect on this and ensure that next time when 

we all meet in 2014, Parties are fully prepared to ACTUALLY increase 

ambition. 

   

Thank you 

 


